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1. The meeting opened with sport updates in and out of season.
2. Thoughts for next semester was the main topic of the meeting including:
-Events for make a wish
-Ways to bring fans to games
-Other events SAAC could hold
3. The need for a t-shirt design for SAAC was brought up again.
4. Community service was brought to attention.
-Logs need to be done with coaches
-Community service documented on social media of credit.
5. Closing was made with hope and excitement for another great semester in the spring. 
